
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

January 11, 2020 

 

 

VIA E-FILING  
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  

888 First Street, N. E.  

Washington, DC 20426  

 

RE:  Green Lake Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 7189)  

Revised Study Plan  

 

Dear Secretary Bose:  

 

In accordance with 18 CFR § 5.11(a), the Licensee for the Green Lake Hydroelectric 

Project, Green Lake Water Power Co, (GLWP), herein files the Revised Study Plan 

(RSP) for the relicensing of the Green Lake Hydroelectric Project (Project). The 

revised study plans are based on study requests submitted by FERC and the resource 

agencies, the outcome of the study plan meeting on October 10, 2019, the comment 

letters filed on the Proposed Study Plan by FERC and the agencies in accordance 

with 18 CFR § 5.12, and subsequent communications with stakeholders. 

In accordance with 18 CFR § 5.13(b), interested parties have 15 days, i.e. until 

January 26, 2020 to file their written comments to FERC on the Revised Study Plan. 

Thank you for your review and comments. We appreciate your interest in the 

relicensing of the Project and look forward to working with you over the coming 

months. If there are any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact 

me by email at caroline@greenlakewaterpower.com or by phone at (425) 553-6718 

 

Sincerely,  

Caroline Kleinschmidt 

Relicensing Coordinator 

Green Lake Water Power Co. 

 

Enclosure  

cc: Distribution List 
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